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Carolina Power & Light Company
PO Box 165
New Hill NC 27562

AUG 8 1996

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN:Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

William R. Robinson
Vice President
Harris Nuclear Plant

SERIAL: HNP-96-131

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEARPOWER PLANT
DOCKET NO. 50-400/LICENSE NO. NPF-63
SPENT FUEL SURVEY COMMTMENTS

Dear Sir or Madam:

By letter dated July 1, 1996 and received July 8, 1996, the NRC requested that CPkL
acknowledge and provide projected completion dates for commitments made for spent fuel
related activities at the Harris Nuclear Plant (HNP). Specifically, CPAL was requested to confirm
that: (1) the current spent fuel pool heatload analysis willbe updated for current and future
practices/assumptions; (2) the HNP FSAR willbe revised to address the full-core ofF-loads,
including the clarification or deletion of terminology such as "normal" and "abnormal;" and

(3) the HNP FSAR willbe revised to reflect the current as-installed spent fuel pool configuration.

Since these committed activities are interrelated, they willbe completed concurrently prior to the
commencement of fuel ofF-load for the next refueling outage, currently scheduled to begin in
March 1997.

Questions regarding this matter may be referred to Mr. T. D. Walt at (919) 362-2711.

Sincerely,

LSR/Isr

c: Mr. J. B. Brady-NRC Senior Resident Inspector
Mr. S. D. Ebneter-NRC Regional Administrator
Mr. N. B. Le-NRC Project Manager
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